
Project Update: July 2010                      
 
2nd July 2010 
The group of 25 students from Uttaofegiya School visited our Mangrove Living Laboratory. 
They have learned about what are the benefits of the mangrove habitat, where to find the 
mangrove species and the process of seedlings. Our RSG-nursery is one of the local 
knowledge contents in this area. 
 

 
 
9th July 2010 
The group of 20 students from Baan Kamphuan School visited our Mangrove Terrace to 
listen to the concept of the RSG-project. They also went to our RSG-nursery and then 
participated in replanting the mangrove species at Prapat beach. Although it was a rainy 
day, they all appreciated to have this learning experience outside their school.  
 

 
 
20th July 2010 
A group of 15 students from Dome Thong high school visited our Living laboratory. This 
school is located in Pang Nga province, the vicinity nearby our Ranong province they all 
appreciated our project lessons, particularly the Walkway presentation. They also 
participated in replanting the mangrove species in the degraded area at Prapas beach. 
 



 
 
28th July 2010 
A group of 15 visitors from the Kamphuan Agriculture Technology Transferring Center 
visited our RSG-mangrove terrace. Even though they are the experts in the agriculture field, 
they were very impressed in our RSG-project that disseminated information on biodiversity 
and rehabilitation. Thus, we share the same common goal in the concept of "One World - 
One Future - Many Species". 
 

 
 
Please find more details in   http://mangrover1.multiply.com/      
 


